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From: lboucher@khsaa.org (Larry Boucher)
Bobby Howard <brhoward@kih.net>
'rDevries, Brigido qbdevries@khsaa .orgl,
''Stout, Louisn <lstout@khsaa .orgl

Subject: Title IX

Bob, I 'have been asked to monltor your progress as it relates to the equitable qqheùuling of prime-
time basketball game opportunities for boys' and girls' at Evarts High School. Your 2001-2002
season schedules indicate that this current season reflects one home prime-time basketball game
scheduled for giris (Saturda ..,y February 2nd at 2:00 P. .M ) and three home prime-time basketball
ames scheduled for boys (Saturday January 5th at 6:00 p m. and Saturday, January 12th at96:30 p.m. anj Friday, February 1st at 7:30 p.m.). I realize tlat your school and your qchool stt:
based coqncll qave indicated that an equal (50OA/50%) prime-time breakdown for boy's and glrl'soppodunitles wlll occur beginning with the 2002-2003 seaso .r1 l have indicated that should that
not be the case, the boyfs prime-time games will be reduced by the KHSAA to equal that of the
glrl's prime-time games. Good Iuck on youg effods to accomplish the wishes of your site based
council with regard to prime-time opportunitles.


